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1. On 18th of February 2019, Mr. Shuichiro Kawaguchi, Minister Counsellor of 

the Embassy of Japan, and Ms. Mary Njoroge, Representative and Country 

Director of WFP Lesotho, concluded the Exchange of Notes for the Food 

Assistance Programme in the presence of Hon. Mr. Lesego Makgothi, 

Minister of Foreign Affairs and International Relations of the Kingdom of 

Lesotho. 

 

2. The Government of Japan committed to make a grant aid of up to one 

hundred and fifty million Japanese Yen (¥150,000,000) available for the 

procurement of about 204 tons of tinned fish from Japan. 

 

3. The tinned fish will be distributed mainly to primary schools all over Lesotho, 

and is expected to improve the nutritional condition of the school children 

who have been suffering the effects of a severe drought over the years. 


